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From: Barbara Fuller <b.fuller@comcast.net> on behalf of chair@mariondemocrats.org
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 4:23 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: Sen Courtney; Sen Dembrow; Sen MonnesAnderson; Sen Gelser
Subject: "No" on SB 1024

 

Dear Senate Committee on Human Services, 
 
We, the Legislative Committee of the Marion County Democrats, urge you to not 
proceed with SB 1024.  This bill makes major changes to the landscape of 
Oregon.  It potentially doubles the number of people living on our precious rural 
lands.   
 
If this bill is passed into law, those currently living and farming in rural residential 
zones will be shocked and dismayed.   
 
We want to keep Oregon "Oregon".  This bill is not in keeping with the spirit of our 
land use laws, nor with the expectations of those families who purchased their land 
expressly for the rural siting and farming purpose.   
 
Massive questions and possible litigation will result.  Farmers on EFU will 
experience more conflicts with people living in nearby rural residential zones who 
are used to urban living when they move out onto farm land. 
 
Please do not proceed with this concept or this bill. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Barbara Fuller, Chair Marion County Democrats  

 

on behalf of Jeff Jullum, Chair of the Marion County Democrats Legislative 
Committee   
 


